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Journalism, Society and Politics in the Digital Media Era Dec 14 2020 Advances in digital communication have affected
the relationship between society, journalism and politics within different contexts in varied ways and intensities.
This volume, combining interdisciplinary academic and professional perspectives, assesses the impact of the digital
media environment on citizens, journalists and politicians in diverse sociopolitical landscapes. The first part
evaluates the transformative power of media literacy in the digital age and the challenges that journalism pedagogy
encounters in global and fragmented environments. The second part critically examines the methods in which social media
is used by politicians and activists to communicate during political campaigns and social protests. The third part
analyses the impact of digitalization on professional journalism and news consumption strategies. The fourth part
offers a range of case studies that illustrate the significant challenges facing online media regarding the framing and
representation of communities in crisis and shifting contexts. The book is intended to introduce readers to the crucial
dynamic and diverse challenges that affect our societies and communitive practices as a result of the interplay between
digital media and political and societal structures.
Will the Last Reporter Please Turn out the Lights Jun 07 2020 The sudden meltdown of the news media has sparked one of
the liveliest debates in recent memory, with an outpouring of opinion and analysis crackling across journals, the
blogosphere, and academic publications. Yet, until now, we have lacked a comprehensive and accessible introduction to
this new and shifting terrain. In Will the Last Reporter Please Turn out the Lights, celebrated media analysts Robert
W. McChesney and Victor Pickard have assembled thirty-two illuminating pieces on the crisis in journalism, revised and
updated for this volume. Featuring some of today’s most incisive and influential commentators, this comprehensive
collection contextualizes the predicament faced by the news media industry through a concise history of modern
journalism, a hard-hitting analysis of the structural and financial causes of news media’s sudden collapse, and deeply
informed proposals for how the vital role of journalism might be rescued from impending disaster. Sure to become the
essential guide to the journalism crisis, Will the Last Reporter Please Turn out the Lights is both a primer on the
news media today and a chronicle of a key historical moment in the transformation of the press.
Brand Media Strategy Jun 19 2021 Today's sophisticated media landscape offers more tools and platforms, for the savvy
marketer than ever before. Media & brand expert Antony Young explores how today's most innovative marketers are meeting
the challenge by employing the latest media tools in ways never before seen to grow their brands, and getting
unprecedented results.
Everybody Writes Aug 02 2022 Finally a go-to guide to creating and publishing the kind of content that will make your
business thrive. Everybody Writes is a go-to guide to attracting and retaining customers through stellar online
communication, because in our content-driven world, every one of us is, in fact, a writer. If you have a web site, you
are a publisher. If you are on social media, you are in marketing. And that means that we are all relying on our words
to carry our marketing messages. We are all writers. Yeah, but who cares about writing anymore? In a time-challenged
world dominated by short and snappy, by click-bait headlines and Twitter streams and Instagram feeds and gifs and video
and Snapchat and YOLO and LOL and #tbt. . . does the idea of focusing on writing seem pedantic and ordinary? Actually,
writing matters more now, not less. Our online words are our currency; they tell our customers who we are. Our writing
can make us look smart or it can make us look stupid. It can make us seem fun, or warm, or competent, or trustworthy.
But it can also make us seem humdrum or discombobulated or flat-out boring. That means you've got to choose words well,
and write with economy and the style and honest empathy for your customers. And it means you put a new value on an
often-overlooked skill in content marketing: How to write, and how to tell a true story really, really well. That's
true whether you're writing a listicle or the words on a Slideshare deck or the words you're reading right here, right
now... And so being able to communicate well in writing isn't just nice; it's necessity. And it's also the oftoverlooked cornerstone of nearly all our content marketing. In Everybody Writes, top marketing veteran Ann Handley
gives expert guidance and insight into the process and strategy of content creation, production and publishing, with
actionable how-to advice designed to get results. These lessons and rules apply across all of your online assets — like
web pages, home page, landing pages, blogs, email, marketing offers, and on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and other
social media. Ann deconstructs the strategy and delivers a practical approach to create ridiculously compelling and
competent content. It's designed to be the go-to guide for anyone creating or publishing any kind of online content —
whether you're a big brand or you're small and solo. Sections include: How to write better. (Or, for "adult-onset
writers": How to hate writing less.) Easy grammar and usage rules tailored for business in a fun, memorable way.
(Enough to keep you looking sharp, but not too much to overwhelm you.) Giving your audience the gift of your true
story, told well. Empathy and humanity and inspiration are key here, so the book covers that, too. Best practices for
creating credible, trustworthy content steeped in some time-honored rules of solid journalism. Because publishing
content and talking directly to your customers is, at its heart, a privilege. "Things Marketers Write": The
fundamentals of 17 specific kinds of content that marketers are often tasked with crafting. Content Tools: The sharpest
tools you need to get the job done. Traditional marketing techniques are no longer enough. Everybody Writes is a field
guide for the smartest businesses who know that great content is the key to thriving in this digital world.
The Hollywood Reporter Mar 29 2022
Reporters Who Made History: Great American Journalists on the Issues and Crises of the Late 20th Century Jul 21 2021

This volume looks back at the last half of the 20th century through the work and reminiscences of ten of the era's
preeminent journalists. • Includes over 200 excerpts from primary sources, including original broadcasts, articles,
memoirs, and autobiographies, plus personal interviews with each journalist • Offers a comprehensive index—especially
helpful for pinpointing specific issues, events, and stories from the era
Undercover Reporting, Deception, and Betrayal in Journalism Sep 22 2021 This book discusses undercover reporting and
deception in journalism, addressing the ethical issues encountered by professionals when deception is involved and
providing an explanation of how high-profile cases have developed. Carson and Muller begin by examining how
philosophical theories which form the basis of contemporary ethical codes for journalists, bear upon undercover
reporting and questions of deception in the digital age. Drawing upon case studies such as Al Jazeera’s undercover
operation against the National Rifle Association in the US and the One Nation political party in Australia, and
Britain’s Channel 4 infiltration of Cambridge Analytica, this book goes on to define and discuss the ethical concepts
behind deception and betrayal and lays out an original ethical framework for undercover journalists facing related
challenges in their work. Undercover Reporting, Deception and Betrayal in Journalism is an important research text for
students and academics in journalism and media studies.
The Routledge Companion to Political Journalism Jan 27 2022 This international edited collection brings together the
latest research in political journalism, examining the ideological, commercial and technological forces that are
transforming the field and its evolving relationship with news audiences. Comprising 40 original chapters written by
scholars from around the world, The Routledge Companion to Political Journalism offers fundamental insights from the
disciplines of political science, media, communications and journalism. Drawing on interviews, discourse analysis and
quantitative statistical methods, the volume is divided into six parts, each focusing on a major theme in the
contemporary study of political journalism. Topics covered include far-right media, populism movements and the media,
local political journalism practices, public engagement and audience participation in political journalism, agenda
setting, and advocacy and activism in journalism. Chapters draw on case studies from the United Kingdom, Hungary,
Russia, Malaysia, Myanmar, Italy, Brazil, the United States, Greece and Spain. The Routledge Companion to Political
Journalism is a valuable resource for students and scholars of media studies, journalism studies, political
communication and political science.
The Human Journalist Mar 05 2020 Willis examines the many orientations and perspectives of reporters that gather and
present the news of the day. Debunking the notion that there are limited perspectives journalists may use, Willis
examines up to 15 different orientations that reporters bring to their work. These perspectives run the gamut, from the
traditional approach of distancing oneself completely from events and people involved to becoming part of the story's
fabric to ascertain the story's true essence. Willis also suggests that, for many stories, it is wholly appropriate for
journalists to feel what a non-professional would experience at such an event, and to allow those emotions to fuel the
reporting and writing of the story. Several examples are discussed in detail, including the coverage of the bombing of
the Alfred P. Murrah Federal Building in Oklahoma City on April 19, 1995, and the terrorist attacks of September 11,
2001.
The Branding of Right-Wing Activism May 31 2022 From the start of Barack Obama's presidency in 2009, conservative
populist groups began fomenting political fractiousness, dissent, and surprising electoral success. The Tea Party was
one of the major characters driving this story. But, as Khadijah Costley White argues in this book, the Tea Party's
ascent to major political phenomenon can be attributed to the way in which partisan and non-partisan news outlets
"branded" the Party as a pot-stirrer in political conflicts over race, class, and gender. In other words, the news
media played a major role in developing, cultivating, and promoting populism's brand, particularly within the news
spaces of commentary and opinion. Through the language of political marketing, branding, and promotion, the news media
not only reported on the Tea Party, but also acted as its political strategist and brand consultant. Moreover, the
conservative press acted more as a political party than a news medium, deliberately promoting the Tea Party, and aiding
in organizing, headlining, and galvanizing a conservative political base around specific Tea Party candidates, values,
and events. In a media environment in which everyone has the opportunity to tune out, tune in, and speak back, The
Branding of Right-Wing Activism ultimately shows that distinctions between citizens, journalists, activists,
politicians, celebrities, and consumers are more symbolic than concrete.
Multimedia Journalism Aug 22 2021 Multimedia Journalism: A Practical Guide, Second edition builds on the first
edition’s expert guidance on working across multiple media platforms, and continues to explore getting started,
building proficiency and developing professional standards in multimedia journalism. The second edition features new
chapters including: getting started with social media live reporting building proficiency with Wordpress building apps
for smartphones and tablets building a personal brand and developing a specialism long-form video journalism, audio and
video news bulletins and magazine programmes. The new edition also includes an extensive range of new and updated
materials essential for all aspects multimedia journalism today. New areas explored include editing video and
slideshows for mobile and tablet devices, the advanced use of mobile devices for reporting, location-specific content
creation and delivery, the use of video and audio slideshows, and live blogging. Other updates include more material on
photojournalism as a storytelling technique, using and transferring digital images and sound, the use of Google
Analytics, and practical guides to storytelling through infographics, timelines, interactive graphics and maps. The
book fully engages with multimedia journalism in relation to range of social media and web publishing platforms,
including Wordpress, Blogger, Tumblr, Twitter, Facebook, Google+, YouTube, Instagram, Pinterest, SoundCloud, AudioBoom
and iTunes. The book is also be supported by fully updated online masterclasses at www.multimedia-journalism.co.uk.
The Persistence of Violence Feb 13 2021 Colombia’s headline story, about the peace process with guerrilla and its
attendant controversies, does not consider the fundamental contradiction of a nation that spans generosity and
violence, warmth and hatred—products of its particular pattern of invasion, dispossession, and enslavement. The
Persistence of Violence fills that gap in understanding. Colombia is a place that is two countries in one—the ideal and
the real—summed up in the idiomatic expression, not unique to Colombia, but particularly popular there, "Hecha la ley,
hecha la trampa" (When you pass a law, you create a loophole). Less cynically, and more poetically, the Nobel Laureate
Gabriel García Márquez deemed Colombians capable of both the most noble acts and the most abject ones, in a world where
it seems anyone might do anything, from the beautiful to the horrendous.The Persistence of Violence draws on those
contradictions and paradoxes to look at how violence—and resistance to it—characterize Colombian popular culture, from
football to soap opera to journalism to tourism to the environment.
The Washington Reporters Nov 24 2021 In the vast literature on the way democratic governments work, the role of the
press is often overlooked. Yet the press, no less than the formal branches of government, is a public policy
institution and deserves to be included in explanations of the governmental process. In The Washington Reporters,
Stephen Hess focuses on those who cover the U.S. government for the American commercial news media. His book is based
on interviews with reporters and editors and on responses to questionnaires from nearly half of the over 1,200 American
reporters in Washington. Analysis of these responses and comparison with the content and placement of over 2,000 of
these reporters' news stories permit an unusual—and sometimes startling—perspective on Washington newswork. Mr. Hess

demonstrates, for instance, how information in the news regularly comes from the legislative branch of the government,
despite the greater number of stories on the presidency; and he shows that Washington news dominates the front pages of
daily newspapers across the country, no matter how little may be going on in the nation's capital. The author concludes
that "Washington news gathering fragments [media] power, while at the same time it shifts decisions on what is news and
how it should be covered to the reporters." The import of this impression is that "reporters are not simply passing
along information; they are choosing, within certain limits, what most people will know about government. The freedom
given and assumed by these news workers affects the shape of national affairs."
U.S. Media and Elections in Flux Jun 27 2019 Paid, earned, and social media are all crucial elements of modern
electioneering, yet there is a scarcity of supplementary texts for campaigns and election courses that cover all types
of media. Equally, media and politics courses cover election-related topics, yet there are few books that cover these
subjects comprehensively. This brief and accessible book bridges the gap by discussing media in the context of U.S
elections. David A. Jones divides the book into two parts, with the first analyzing the wide array of media outlets
citizens use to inform themselves during elections. Jones covers traditional, mainstream news media and
opinion/entertainment-based media, as well as new media outlets such as talk shows, blogs, and late-night comedy
programs. The second half of the book assesses how campaigns and candidates have adapted to the changing media
environment. These chapters focus on earned media strategies, paid media strategies, and social media strategies.
Written in a concise and accessible style while including recent scholarly research, the book will appeal to students
with its combination of academic rigor and readability. U.S. Media and Elections in Flux will be a useful supplementary
textbook for courses on campaigns and elections, media and politics, and American introductory politics.
Branding with Powerful Stories: The Villains, Victims, and Heroes Model Feb 25 2022 Whether you are branding your
company, your product, your service, or yourself, learn to boost the power of your story and convey a compelling
message in any setting by incorporating villains, victims, and heroes. • Provides a blueprint for constructing a story
that will connect narrator and listener through the scientifically proven effect of neural coupling • Emphasizes the
importance of personal authenticity in effective storytelling • Provides abundant tips on emotional branding, writing,
rhetoric, vocalization, pacing, graphics, body language, breathing, and above all, creating drama • Applies to a broad
array of applications and settings, such as job interviews, ad campaigns, and professional presentations
Encyclopedia of Journalism Nov 12 2020 "Written in a clear and accessible style that would suit the needs of
journalists and scholars alike, this encyclopedia is highly recommended for large news organizations and all schools of
journalism." —Starred Review, Library Journal Journalism permeates our lives and shapes our thoughts in ways we′ve long
taken for granted. Whether we listen to National Public Radio in the morning, view the lead story on the Today show,
read the morning newspaper headlines, stay up-to-the-minute with Internet news, browse grocery store tabloids, receive
Time magazine in our mailbox, or watch the nightly news on television, journalism pervades our daily activities. The
six-volume Encyclopedia of Journalism covers all significant dimensions of journalism, including print, broadcast, and
Internet journalism; U.S. and international perspectives; history; technology; legal issues and court cases; ownership;
and economics. The set contains more than 350 signed entries under the direction of leading journalism scholar
Christopher H. Sterling of The George Washington University. In the A-to-Z volumes 1 through 4, both scholars and
journalists contribute articles that span the field′s wide spectrum of topics, from design, editing, advertising, and
marketing to libel, censorship, First Amendment rights, and bias to digital manipulation, media hoaxes, political
cartoonists, and secrecy and leaks. Also covered are recently emerging media such as podcasting, blogs, and chat rooms.
The last two volumes contain a thorough listing of journalism awards and prizes, a lengthy section on journalism
freedom around the world, an annotated bibliography, and key documents. The latter, edited by Glenn Lewis of CUNY
Graduate School of Journalism and York College/CUNY, comprises dozens of primary documents involving codes of ethics,
media and the law, and future changes in store for journalism education. Key Themes Consumers and Audiences Criticism
and Education Economics Ethnic and Minority Journalism Issues and Controversies Journalist Organizations Journalists
Law and Policy Magazine Types Motion Pictures Networks News Agencies and Services News Categories News Media: U.S. News
Media: World Newspaper Types News Program Types Online Journalism Political Communications Processes and Routines of
Journalism Radio and Television Technology
Professione brand reporter. Brand journalism e nuovo storytelling nell'era digitale Nov 05 2022
The Public Relations Handbook Apr 29 2022 The Public Relations Handbook, 6th edition provides an engaging, in-depth
exploration of the dynamic and ever-evolving public relations industry. Split into four parts exploring key conceptual
themes in public relations, the book offers an overview of topics including strategic public relations, politics and
the media; media relations in the social media age; strategic communication management; public relations engagement in
the not-for-profit sector; activism and public relations; and the effects of globalisation and technology on the field.
Featuring wide-ranging contributions from key figures in the PR profession, this new edition presents fresh views on
corporate social responsibility, public relations and politics, corporate communication, globalisation, not-for-profit,
financial and public sector public relations. The book also includes a discussion of key critical themes in public
relations research and exploratory case studies of PR strategies in a variety of institutions, including Extinction
Rebellion, Queen Margaret University, Mettis Aerospace, and Battersea Cats’ and Dogs’ Home. Containing student-friendly
features including clear chapter aims, analytical discussion questions, and key further reading throughout the text,
The Public Relations Handbook is an ideal resource for students of public relations, corporate and strategic
communications, and media studies.
All the News That's Fit to Sell Apr 05 2020 That market forces drive the news is not news. Whether a story appears in
print, on television, or on the Internet depends on who is interested, its value to advertisers, the costs of
assembling the details, and competitors' products. But in All the News That's Fit to Sell, economist James Hamilton
shows just how this happens. Furthermore, many complaints about journalism--media bias, soft news, and pundits as
celebrities--arise from the impact of this economic logic on news judgments. This is the first book to develop an
economic theory of news, analyze evidence across a wide range of media markets on how incentives affect news content,
and offer policy conclusions. Media bias, for instance, was long a staple of the news. Hamilton's analysis of
newspapers from 1870 to 1900 reveals how nonpartisan reporting became the norm. A hundred years later, some partisan
elements reemerged as, for example, evening news broadcasts tried to retain young female viewers with stories aimed at
their (Democratic) political interests. Examination of story selection on the network evening news programs from 1969
to 1998 shows how cable competition, deregulation, and ownership changes encouraged a shift from hard news about
politics toward more soft news about entertainers. Hamilton concludes by calling for lower costs of access to
government information, a greater role for nonprofits in funding journalism, the development of norms that stress hard
news reporting, and the defining of digital and Internet property rights to encourage the flow of news. Ultimately,
this book shows that by more fully understanding the economics behind the news, we will be better positioned to ensure
that the news serves the public good.
Journalism Oct 12 2020 Despite the criticisms that have been leveled at news organizations in recent years and the
many difficulties they face, journalism matters. It matters, argues Schudson, because it orients people daily in the

complex and changing worlds in which they live. It matters because it offers a fact-centered, documented approach to
pertinent public issues. It matters because it keeps watch on the powerful, especially those in government, and can
press upon them unpleasant truths to which they must respond. Corruption is stemmed, unwise initiatives stopped, public
danger averted because of what journalists do. This book challenges journalists to think hard about what they really
do. It challenges skeptical news audiences to be mindful not only of media bias but also of their own biases and how
these can distort their perception. And it holds out hope that journalism will be for years to come a path for
ambitious, curious young people who love words or pictures or numbers and want to use them to improve the public
conversation in familiar ways or in ways yet to be imagined.
Smart Machines Oct 31 2019 We are crossing a new frontier in the evolution of computing and entering the era of
cognitive systems. The victory of IBM's Watson on the television quiz show Jeopardy! revealed how scientists and
engineers at IBM and elsewhere are pushing the boundaries of science and technology to create machines that sense,
learn, reason, and interact with people in new ways to provide insight and advice. In Smart Machines, John E. Kelly
III, director of IBM Research, and Steve Hamm, a writer at IBM and a former business and technology journalist,
introduce the fascinating world of "cognitive systems" to general audiences and provide a window into the future of
computing. Cognitive systems promise to penetrate complexity and assist people and organizations in better decision
making. They can help doctors evaluate and treat patients, augment the ways we see, anticipate major weather events,
and contribute to smarter urban planning. Kelly and Hamm's comprehensive perspective describes this technology inside
and out and explains how it will help us conquer the harnessing and understanding of "big data," one of the major
computing challenges facing businesses and governments in the coming decades. Absorbing and impassioned, their book
will inspire governments, academics, and the global tech industry to work together to power this exciting wave in
innovation.
We the Media Sep 30 2019 Looks at the emerging phenomenon of online journalism, including Weblogs, Internet chat
groups, and email, and how anyone can produce news.
Routledge Handbook of Sports Journalism May 19 2021 The Routledge Handbook of Sports Journalism is a comprehensive and
in-depth survey of the fast-moving and multifaceted world of sports journalism. Encompassing historical and
contemporary analysis, and case studies exploring best practice as well as cutting edge themes and issues, the book
also represents an impassioned defence of the skill and art of the trained journalist in an era of unmediated digital
commentary. With contributions from leading sports-media scholars and practising journalists, the book examines
journalism across print, broadcast and digital media, exploring the everyday reality of working as a contemporary
reporter, editor or sub-editor. It considers the organisations that shape output, from PR departments to press
agencies, as well as the socio-political themes that influence both content and process, such as identity, race and
gender. The book also includes interviews with, and biographies of, well-known journalists, as well as case studies
looking at the way that some of the biggest names in world sport, from Lance Armstrong to Caster Semenya, have been
reported. This is essential reading for all students, researchers and professionals working in sports journalism,
sports broadcasting, sports marketing and management, or the sociology or history of sport.
Media Training 101 Dec 26 2021 Written by a seasoned journalist and public relations professional, Media Training 101
is your essential guide to handling the news media. A former USA Today reporter and consultant to major companies,
Sally Stewart leads you through every step in developing a communications blueprint and a strategic public relations
plan to support it. She shows you how to communicate effectively with the media in any given circumstance and how to
control the way your company is portrayed in the media. Each chapter includes vignettes, anecdotes, and real-life case
studies that help you know what to expect.
Bravery or Bravado? The Protection of News Providers in Armed Conflict May 07 2020 In Bravery or Bravado? The
Protection of News Providers in Armed Conflict, Nina Burri offers the first comprehensive analysis on how international
law protects professional and citizen journalists, photographers, cameramen and their support staff during times of
war.
The New Rules of Marketing and PR Jul 01 2022 The new eighth edition of the pioneering guide to generating attention
for your idea or business, jam-packed with new and updated techniques As the ways we communicate continue to evolve,
keeping pace with the latest trends in social media, including social audio like Clubhouse, the newest online video
tools such as TikTok, and all the other high-tech influences, can seem an almost impossible task. How can you keep your
product or service from getting lost in the digital clutter? The eighth edition of The New Rules of Marketing and PR
provides everything you need to speak directly to your audience, make a strong personal connection, and generate
attention for your business. An international bestseller with nearly half a million copies sold in twenty-nine
languages, this revolutionary guide gives you a proven, step-by-step plan for leveraging the power of technology to get
your message seen and heard by the right people at the right time. You will learn the latest approaches for highly
effective public relations, marketing, and customer communications—all at a fraction of the cost of traditional
advertising! The latest edition of The New Rules of Marketing and PR has been completely revised and updated to present
the most innovative methods and cost-effective strategies. The most comprehensive update yet shows you details about
the pros and cons of AI and machine learning to automate routine tasks. Your life is already AI-assisted. Your
marketing should be too, but there are challenges to be aware of. The definitive guide on the future of marketing, this
must-have resource will help you: Incorporate the new rules that will keep you ahead of the digital marketing curve
Make your marketing and public relations real-time by incorporating techniques like newsjacking to generate instant
attention when your audience is eager to hear from you Gain valuable insights through compelling case studies and realworld examples The eighth edition of The New Rules of Marketing and PR: How to Use Content Marketing, Podcasting,
Social Media, AI, Live Video, and Newsjacking to Reach Buyers Directly is the ideal resource for entrepreneurs,
business owners, marketers, PR professionals, and managers in organizations of all types and sizes.
Managing Electronic Media Jan 03 2020 This college-level media management textbook reflects the changes in the media
industries that have occurred in the past decade. Today's managers must address new issues that their predecessors
never faced, from the threats of professional piracy and casual copying of digital media products, to global networks,
on-demand consumption, and changing business models. The book explains the new new vocabulary of media moguls, such as
bandwidth, digital rights management, customer relations management, distributed work groups, centralized broadcast
operations, automated playlists, server-based playout, repurposing, mobisodes, TV-to-DVD, and content management. The
chapters logically unfold the ways that managers are evolving their practices to make content, market it, and deliver
it to consumers in a competitive, global digital marketplace. In addition to media companies, this book covers
management processes that extend to all content-producing organizations, because today's students are as likely to
produce high-quality video and Web video for ABC Computer Sales as they are for the ABC Entertainment Television
Network.
Making News Jul 09 2020 Making News: A Straight-Shooting Guide to Media Relations is an insider's look at today's
changing news media with essential tips for: How to ensure your story will be chosen as today's news How to gain
credibility and achieve effective coverage How to better communicate with reporters, editors and producers How to use

media coverage to build a distinctive brand image From the perspective of an accomplished expert and with advice from
leading journalists, Making News provides a deeper understanding of how the news business functions, how journalists
judge the value of a legitimate story and how you can communicate with the media to achieve outstanding results. PRAISE
FOR DAVID HENDERSON "Public relations is never as easy as it looks. So you are lucky to be reading this book, for few
know PR as well as David Henderson. A skilled correspondent and a gifted man, David knows both sides of the process of
delivering a message." -Harry Smith CBS News "David Henderson has worked both sides of the street-as a reporter and an
advocate. He has that double advantage of knowing a story and knowing how to sell it." -Richard Serrano Los Angeles
Times
Democracy without Journalism? Jan 15 2021 As local media institutions collapse and news deserts sprout up across the
country, the US is facing a profound journalism crisis. Meanwhile, continuous revelations about the role that major
media outlets--from Facebook to Fox News--play in the spread of misinformation have exposed deep pathologies in
American communication systems. Despite these threats to democracy, policy responses have been woefully inadequate. In
Democracy Without Journalism? Victor Pickard argues that we're overlooking the core roots of the crisis. By uncovering
degradations caused by run-amok commercialism, he brings into focus the historical antecedents, market failures, and
policy inaction that led to the implosion of commercial journalism and the proliferation of misinformation through both
social media and mainstream news. The problem isn't just the loss of journalism or irresponsibility of Facebook, but
the very structure upon which our profit-driven media system is built. The rise of a "misinformation society" is
symptomatic of historical and endemic weaknesses in the American media system tracing back to the early
commercialization of the press in the 1800s. While professionalization was meant to resolve tensions between
journalism's public service and profit imperatives, Pickard argues that it merely camouflaged deeper structural
maladies. Journalism has always been in crisis. The market never supported the levels of journalism--especially local,
international, policy, and investigative reporting--that a healthy democracy requires. Today these long-term defects
have metastasized. In this book, Pickard presents a counter-narrative that shows how the modern journalism crisis stems
from media's historical over-reliance on advertising revenue, the ascendance of media monopolies, and a lack of public
oversight. He draws attention to the perils of monopoly control over digital infrastructures and the rise of platform
monopolies, especially the "Facebook problem." He looks to experiments from the Progressive and New Deal Eras--as well
as public media models around the world--to imagine a more reliable and democratic information system. The book
envisions what a new kind of journalism might look like, emphasizing the need for a publicly owned and democratically
governed media system. Amid growing scrutiny of unaccountable monopoly control over media institutions and concerns
about the consequences to democracy, now is an opportune moment to address fundamental flaws in US news and information
systems and push for alternatives. Ultimately, the goal is to reinvent journalism.
From News to Talk Sep 10 2020 Explores how journalists think and talk about changes in the news environment, with a
focus on the increase in opinion and commentary. From News to Talk examines what journalists think about the movement
toward often opinionated, sometimes uncivil, talk in news. It provides an important intervention in debates about the
future of news by investigating what journalists themselves perceive as the forces affecting this movement, the effects
of this shift on audiences and political culture, and how the movement from news to talk affects their roles and
authority in society. Drawing on more than thirty interviews with journalists and other industry professionals and a
decade of published journalistic materials, Kimberly Meltzer uncovers the technological, economic, cultural, and
political forces affecting the movement toward opinion and commentary—or talk—in television, online, print, and radio
news. From CNN’s Brian Stelter, to Fox Business Network’s Maria Bartiromo, the Washington Post’s Paul Farhi, and many
other journalists from CBS, USA Today, POLITICO, and HuffPost, the interviewees are key figures in journalism. Her
analysis centers around several key case studies, including the increase in opinionated talking heads on television and
the ushering in of a new era of talk and entertainment programs, the strategy by CNN to broaden its definition of news
by adding non-news programs, and the bevy of star journalists starting their own self-branded sites. Kimberly Meltzer
is Associate Professor of Communication and Chair of the Department of Communication at Marymount University in
Arlington, Virginia. She is the author of TV News Anchors and Journalistic Tradition: How Journalists Adapt to
Technology.
Brand Journalism Oct 04 2022 Responding to the newly-emerging trend of organisations hiring journalists to create
content on their behalf, Brand Journalism is the first comprehensive, practical guide to this hybrid form of
traditional journalism, marketing and public relations. This textbook takes a direct and practical approach to the
subject, showing journalists and journalism students how they can apply their skills to working for a brand, and
showing those who work for non-media organisations how their organisation can acquire the skills necessary to become a
multimedia publisher. Areas covered include: • Establishing the audience your brand wants to engage with • Identifying
your organisation’s business goals • Developing a brand journalism strategy to help deliver those business goals •
Measuring the results of your brand journalism strategy The book also features a wealth of case studies on the subject
and offers an invaluable companion website - www.brand-journalism.co.uk.
Encyclopedia of Journalists on Film Apr 17 2021 From All the President’s Men to Zodiac, some of the most compelling
films of the last century have featured depictions of journalists in action. While print journalism struggles to
survive, the emergence of news from social media outlets continues to expand, allowing the world to be kept informed on
a second-bysecond basis. Despite attacks on journalists—both verbal and physical—a free press remains a crucial bastion
for civilized society. And just as the daily news reflects the current state of affairs, films about journalism
represent how reporting has evolved over the last few centuries. In Encyclopedia of Journalists on Film, Richard R.
Ness provides a comprehensive examination of the fourth estate in cinema—from newspaper reporters to today’s cyber
journalists. In this volume, Ness provides in-depth descriptions and analyses of more than five hundred significant
films, from the silent era to the present, including international productions and made-for-television movies. The
entries focus on the image of the press on screen and ethical issues or concerns raised about the practices of the
profession. Collectively, the entries demonstrate that there is a recognizable genre of journalism films with definable
plot patterns and iconography. Each entry features: Major credits including directors, writers, and producers List of
characters and the actors who portray them Running time Plot synopsis Analysis of the role of journalism Many of the
entries feature critical reviews as well as cogent selections of dialogue. Films discussed here include comedies such
as His Girl Friday (1940), nail-biting thrillers like Foreign Correspondent (1940) and The Parallax View (1974), social
commentaries like Network (1976) and The China Syndrome (1979), dramas like Citizen Kane (1941) and The Post (2017),
and of course, Academy Award winners All the President’s Men (1976) and Spotlight (2015). A definitive study of a film
genre, Encyclopedia of Journalists on Film will be of interest to film scholars, researchers, journalists, and students
of popular culture.
Journalism and Digital Labor Sep 03 2022 This book investigates journalists’ work practices, professional ideologies,
and the power relations that impact their work, arguing that reporters’ lives and livelihoods are shaped by digital
technologies and new modes of capital accumulation. Tai Neilson weaves together ethnographic approaches and critical
theories of digital labor. Journalists’ experiences are at the heart of the book, which is based on interviews with

news workers from Aotearoa New Zealand and the United States. The book also adopts a critical approach to the political
economy of news across global and local contexts, digital start-ups, legacy media, nonprofits, and public service
organizations. Each chapter features key debates illustrated by journalists’ personal narratives. This book will be of
great interest to researchers and students of journalism, media and communication, cultural studies, and the sociology
of work.
Managing Electronic Media Dec 02 2019 The book explains the new vocabulary of media moguls, such as bandwidth, digital
rights management, customer relations management, distributed work groups, centralized broadcast operations, automated
playlists, server-based playout, repurposing, mobisodes, TV-to-DVD, and content management.
Digital Cultures, Lived Stories and Virtual Reality Feb 02 2020 This book focuses on the meaning and experience of
digital practice, emerging from work in the world of business and drawing on recent anthropological thinking on digital
culture. Tom Maschio suggests that the digital is a space of a new "story culture" and considers the lived experience
of new technologies. The chapters cover: storytelling in journalism and business with the new technology of virtual
reality, the emerging meanings of social media and community building in the digital space, the uses and meanings of
visual imagery online, and the cultural meanings of smartphone technology use and the "mobile life." The book
incorporates ideas from humanistic anthropology and phenomenology in order to bring business problems into alignment
with human concerns and desires, and to show the application of anthropological ideas to real-world issues. As well as
anthropologists, the book will be valuable to business students and professionals interested in the digital realm.
The Entrepreneurial Journalist's Toolkit Oct 24 2021 Today’s journalism and communication students need the tools to
develop and maintain their own media businesses and freelance careers. In addition to mastering the basics of converged
journalism practice, they need training in business entrepreneurship, mass communication and business law, and career
and reputation management. The Entrepreneurial Journalist's Toolkit provides a solid foundation of multimedia
journalism and also teaches readers to create solid business plans and develop funding proposals while maintaining high
legal and ethical standards. This book details the process of pitching and working with clients, managing multiplatform communication campaigns to maximize reach, keeping the books, and filing taxes. It is provides everything a
new or experienced journalist needs to get started as a media entrepreneur.
Lapdogs Aug 10 2020 Lapdogs is the first book to demonstrate that, for the entire George W. Bush presidency, the news
media have utterly failed in their duty as watchdog for the public. In blistering prose, Eric Boehlert reveals how,
time after time, the press chose a soft approach to covering the government, and as a result reported and analyzed
crucial events incompletely and even inaccurately. From WMDs to Valerie Plame to the NSA's domestic spying, mainstream
fixtures such as The New York Times, CBS, CNN, and Time magazine too often ignored the administration's missteps and
misleading words, and did not call out the public officials who betrayed the country's trust. Throughout both
presidential campaigns and the entire Iraq war to date, the media acted as a virtual mouthpiece for the White House,
giving watered-down coverage of major policy decisions, wartime abuses of power, and egregious mistakes -- and
sometimes these events never made it into the news at all. Finally, in Lapdogs, the press is being held accountable by
one of its own. Boehlert homes in on the reasons the press did not do its job: a personal affinity for Bush that
journalists rarely displayed toward his predecessor, Bill Clinton; a Republican White House that threatened to deny
access to members of the media who asked challenging questions or voiced criticism; and a press that feared being
tainted by accusations of liberal bias. Moreover, journalists -- who may have wanted to report accurately on the
important stories -- often found themselves at cross-purposes with media executives, many of whom were increasingly
driven by economic concerns. Cowed by all of these factors, the media abandoned their traditional role of stirring up
meaningful public debate. Boehlert asserts that the Bush White House never subscribed to the view -- commonly held by
previous administrations -- that a relationship with the press is an important part of the democratic process. Instead,
it saw the press as just another special interest group that needed to be either appeased or held at bay -- or, in some
cases, squashed. The administration actively undermined the basic tenets of accurate and fair journalism, and reporters
and editors accepted their reduced roles without a whimper. To an unprecedented degree, journalists too often stopped
asking uncomfortable questions of people in power. In essence, the entire purpose and pursuit of journalism was
sacrificed. Riveting in its sharp denouncement, supported by dozens of glaring and troubling examples of journalistic
malpractice, Lapdogs thoroughly dissects the press's misconduct during Bush's presidency and gives voice to the growing
public dismay with the mainstream media.
That's Why I'm a Journalist Jul 29 2019 News stories are like collective memories, encapsulating the most iconic
moments in recent history around the world. But to those who work in journalism, up-close involvement with these
stories can also be life-changing. In That’s Why I’m a Journalist, veteran broadcaster Mark Bulgutch interviews 44
prominent Canadian journalists, who each share their behind-the-scenes accounts of some of the most memorable stories
of their careers and describe the moment that made them say to themselves, “That’s why I’m a journalist.” Although many
of the contributors’ stories are related to their roles in the most high-profile events of the 20th and 21st centuries,
from the fall of the Berlin Wall to 9/11, here too are reflections on quieter and more intimate moments that had a deep
personal impact. Peter Mansbridge talks about a trip to Vimy Ridge on the hundredth anniversary of World War I,
Adrienne Arsenault recalls bringing together old friends separated by the Israeli-Palestinian conflict, Terence McKenna
recounts what it’s like to worry about being kidnapped as part of the job and Wendy Mesley reflects on the satisfaction
of asking tough questions—and uncovering the truth. Together, these enthralling and varied accounts provide an intimate
understanding of the people we see on camera and hear on the radio. As Bulgutch argues, modern journalism is undergoing
existential threats. News has never been more accessible yet, paradoxically, important news has become harder to find,
often buried by pseudo-news of celebrity, lifestyle tips and the latest viral video of a water-skiing squirrel. The
stories in this book serve as reminders of the importance of real journalists and real journalism.
Outsiders Still Mar 17 2021 Despite years of dominating journalism school classrooms across North America, women
remain vastly underrepresented at the highest levels of newspaper leadership. Why do so many female journalists leave
the industry and so few reach the top? Interviewing female journalists at daily newspapers across Canada, Vivian Smith
 who spent fourteen years atThe Globe and Mail as a reporter, editor, and manager  finds that many of the obstacles
that women face in the newspaper industry are the same now as they have been historically, made worse by the
challenging times in which the industry finds itself. The youngest fear they will have to choose between a career and a
family; mid-career women madly juggle the pressures of work and family while worrying that they are not good mothers;
and the most senior reflect on decades of accomplishments mixed with frustration at newsroom sexism that has held them
back. Listening carefully to the stories these journalists tell, both about themselves and about what they write, Smith
reveals inOutsiders Still how overt hostility to women in the newsroom has been replaced by systemic inequality that
limits or ends the careers of many female journalists. Despite decades of contributions to society's news agenda, women
print journalists are outsiders still.
Kid Reporter Aug 29 2019 Age range 10+ You don't need to be an adult to break news and change the world. You can start
your career as a young reporter right now. In Kid Reporter you'll learn how to: • research, investigate and interview •
write, produce, photograph and record • fact-check and edit • start a school newspaper, create a TV-style news show, or

a current affairs website or podcast. Kid Reporter will also help you navigate the daily deluge of media, information
and 'fake news' and grasp the tools to become a responsible creator yourself. Packed with inspiring stories from young
people who've already started their reporting careers, and tips from some of Australia's and the world's leading
journalism experts, this fun, easy-to-use guide gives kids the scoop on how to become a junior journalist.
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